
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

28 August 2017 
 

SHAREHOLDER INFORMATION SESSIONS 
 

Birimian Limited (ASX: BGS; Birimian or the Company) wishes to announce that the Company will 
hold a series of shareholder information sessions about the current status of Birimian following the 
announcement (BGS 16 Aug 2017) of the findings of the Internal Review (the Review) and the 
Company’s proposal to the Australian Securities Exchange (ASX) for reinstatement of its securities to 
trading.    
 
The sessions will provide shareholders with the opportunity to hear from James McKay, Chairman in 
Sydney, Melbourne and Brisbane and Greg Walker, Executive Director and CEO in Perth on the 
issues identified in the Review and the status of the Company’s current activities, as previously 
reported. 
 
Sessions will be held as follows: 

 Sydney - Tuesday, 29 August 11.30am at Bell Potter offices at Level 38, Aurora Place, 88 
Phillip Street, Sydney.  

 Melbourne - Wednesday 30 August, 12.00pm. Venue to be advised. 

 Brisbane - Thursday 31 August, 10.00am at 210 Alice Street, Brisbane; 

 Perth – Friday 01 September 10.00am at Hay/Rokeby Room, BDO (WA) Pty Ltd, 38 Station 
Street Subiaco.   

To register your attendance, please send an email including your name, contact number and the 
session that you wish to attend addressed to James McKay at jmckay@birimian.com in respect of the 
Sydney, Melbourne and Brisbane sessions and Greg Walker at  gwalker@birimian.com concerning 
the Perth session.  

 
A presentation will be released to the ASX on 29 August 2017 for the information of shareholders who 
are unable to attend the information sessions.  
 

 
Greg Walker 
Executive Director and CEO 

 


